SELECTMEN'S MEETING

DECEMBER 26, 2001

Ron Othuse came in to discuss the Town adopting an Emergency Management Ordinance. He had received a sample from Bob Bohlmann that the town of Berwick had use and amended it to fit Cornish. Carol is going to type this up for them. Vinal will check with David Brant to see if this requires a public hearing.

The minutes from the last meeting were signed. The accounts payable and the payroll warrants were signed.

Carol is to hold the street lights payment to CMP until the streetlights get fixed.

Vinal will take Joe Piccininni's request to David Brant on Thursday.

Carlton Candage

Vinal Pendexter

John Palmer